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"You crown the year with your 
goodness; your paths overflow with 

rich food.”

Psalm 65:11


Dear Parents and carers


HAPPY NEW YEAR to all our Bunbury family. We hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and enjoyed time 

with family and friends. Welcome back to the spring term.



This week we have started our new teaching theme based around our 

History study theme book, World History Atlas.


The children, as always have returned full of enthusiasm and enjoyment

for their learning and it is a delight to hear the excitement as I walk  

around the corridors. We look forward to being able to share with you

some of the wonderful work created through our study themes 

throughout the term.


Next week we are all looking forward to our whole school trip to Chester 

Zoo on Wednesday 11th January. I know as always the children will 

represent the school with their usual exemplary behaviour.
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 DIARY DATES


Please view our school calendar on our website for up to 
date information: www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/

events 


11 Jan - Chester Zoo (whole school trip)

24 Jan - Y5 Bikeability

25 Jan - Y5 Bikeability

02 Feb - Y2 Nantwich Trip

06 Feb - Y4 DEVA Roman Trip

15 Feb - Y6 Stockport Air Raid Shelters Trip

20-24 Feb - Half term holiday

03-14 Apr - Easter holiday

19-21 Apr Y4 & Y5 Residential Trip

24 Apr - Swimming pool onsite for lessons

              for lessons

01 May - bank holiday

08 May - bank holiday (Kings coronation)

29-02 Jun - Half term holiday

05 Jun - INSET day

3rd July - School Fest week
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This week we have welcome Woods (reception), Willow ( year 2) and Ada (year1 ) into our Bunbury 
family. We hope that you all enjoy continuing your learning journey with us as part of our Bunbury school 
community.


Reception places 2023


Please make sure that if you have a child starting school in 
September 2023 that any reception applications have been 
completed online by SUNDAY 15TH JANUARY.





PTA

At the end of last term our fantastic PTA raised an incredible £4419 
with their events in the autumn term. A huge thank you to all who 
supported them and enjoyed events such as the Christmas Fair and 
Christmas Party. 

This year they will be continuing to fundraise to help support the 
development of our outdoor quiet area. This has been a great 
addition to our playtime space and is already used by a number of 
children to sit, read, talk, play board games or make models with 
our lego.


This term we will be looking to add more to this area with astro turf mats, outdoor 
storage for the lego and games as well as picnic benches with table top games.


Please continue to support our PTA in whatever way you can, their fundraising at 
this current time is extremely important and enables me to ensure we can have the 
best possible provision for all our children in school.


Sporting News


  Sandstone Partnership fixtures for the 2023:




PE Award

This weeks PE award goest to Corey in Year 5 for always displaying a positive attitude in 
PE lessons
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Mrs Badger's Weekly Awards

This term we will be focusing on the value of perseverance. Each week we will awarding those 

children who have demonstrated this value during the school week.


Perseverance Award


YR - Adrianna for persevering in writing her name


Y1 - Sam for showing perseverance in every task   


Y2 - Koshae for his perseverance in spelling


Y3 - Ada for persevering to create an intricate, neat mandala. Well done!


Y4 - Callum, Harry and Ella G for their perseverance with some tricky maths this week!


Y5 - Emre, Kacob K, Charlotte, Rose and Elise for persevering to earn their handwriting 
pens


Y6 - Khiari for showing perseverance when completing Bodmas questions


Headteacher Award


YR - Woods for settling in to our school, so well, what a super start!


Y1 - Lili R for a fantastic royal self-portrait


Y2 - Willow for an outstanding start to Bunbury school life


Y3 - Daisy for a diary entry in RE that showed excellent understanding


Y4 - Olivia for her beautiful Roman mosaic!


Y5 - Archer for all of his effort throughout his lessons


Y6 - Emily H for her brilliant work using historical sources


Mathletics Awards


Y1 Bronze - Lily D, Poppy (x2), Fin & Ellie


     Silver  - Fin


Y2 Bronze - Lachlan (x2)


     Silver   - Lachlan


Y5 Bronze - Alex (x2), Isabelle, Seb, Arlo & Freddie


    Silver    - Arlo


Times Tables Awards


Y4 Champ - (13x table 99q) Seb


Y6 Champ - Emily H


Have a fantastic weekend and I look forward to seeing you all in school on Monday morning.


Nic Badger
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